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Rear visibility would improve overall using cameras as opposed to mirrors. Cameras can 

increase your field of vision and will not need the type of adjusting that each driver would need 

to due as they prepare to drive. Also cameras can be placed in better positions on the vehicle to 

get a better angle of view. This I believe is a natural progression as overall vehicle technology 

improves. 
 


